
 

 

STAFF REPORT – CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

March 15, 2023 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: David Loya, Director of Community Development 

PREPARER: David Loya, Director of Community Development 

DATE: March 08, 2023 

TITLE: Reappoint Christian Figueroa to the Planning Commission for a Term Ending 

March 31, 2027. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the Council reappoint Christian Figueroa to the Planning Commission for a term 

ending March 31, 2027.  

 

INTRODUCTION: 

Mr. Figueroa’s current term ends March 31, 2023. He has served the Commission well and wishes to 

be reappointed. If appointed, the four-year term would end in March of 2027.  

 

DISCUSSION: 

Commissioner Figueroa submitted an application packet requesting reappointment.  

POLICY IMPLICATIONS:  

The Commission provides a range of functions. Having a full body supports the decision-making 

process.  

COMMITTEE/COMMISSION REVIEW: 

None   

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW (CEQA): 

This action is not subject to CEQA. The appointment does not have the potential to affect the 

environment.  

BUDGET/FISCAL IMPACT: 

None 


